
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR GENERAL 

Dear students and parents of the Eastern Shores School Board, 

As the new school year begins, I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a 
great return to school. I hope this upcoming year is filled with success and new 
adventures. May you experience new encounter, enriching discoveries and 
overcome challenges with determination and hard work. 

Remember that every day spent at school is an opportunity to grow, learn, and 
flourish. May each of you find your path, develop your talents and achieve your 
goals. 

At ESSB, we are proud to accompany you on this educational journey and we are 
confident that you have the potential to succeed. Rest assured that we will support 
and encourage you throughout the year. 

Welcome back and have a great new school year! 

Warm regards, 

Denise Simoneau, 
Director General  




